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Your specific track, Burgundy or Gold, will determine what terms you can take courses in. Students who start their

first course in an A or C  term are assigned to the Burgundy Track. Students who start in a B or D term will be

assigned the Gold Track.

The Burgundy track consists of terms A, B, and C, and the Gold track consists of terms B, C and D. Students on the

Burgundy track are not eligible to take courses in the D term and Gold track students are not eligible to take

courses in the A term.

 Be sure to check your start date to make sure you download the right calendar for your track.  In addition to

information about term dates, there is also valuable information about all the important dates within each term.

This includes not only start dates and end dates, but also registration deadlines, the last day to un-register for a full

refund in your courses, the approximate date of your financial aid disbursement, and the last day for you to

withdraw and still receive a grade of "W" in your courses.

If you are looking to change tracks, which is only allowed ONE time during your time at CSUG, check out How do I
change registration tracks? to see if you can!

You can also check with your Student Success Counselor if you need more information about your track and

calendar. 

http://csuglobalhelp.knowledgeowl.com/help/how-do-i-change-registration-tracks

